
Mobile Exhibition 

 

The Sangrahalaya was invited by the Tehatta Government College, Tehatta, district Nadia on September 15, 2017 for 

the Mobile Exhibition and Daylong Programme. (15/09/2017) 

 

 

 

    
 

 
 

    
 

 
 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

     
 

 
 

     
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

  


